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STATEMENT FROM MAYOR EMANUEL ON MCDONALD'S HEADQUARTERS  
MOVING TO CHICAGO 

  
"McDonald's, welcome back to sweet home Chicago,” Mayor Rahm Emanuel said. 
“McDonald's has identified the keys to success to today's global market, talent, technology, 
and access to transportation networks, and they recognize these as Chicago's strengths. I'm 
proud to welcome them to our dynamic city, and proud that their new headquarters will be 
part of the growing West Loop dynamo. I can't wait to break ground and cut the ribbon.” 
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